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Celebrating Dia de los Muertos 
at St. Paul’s Plaza.

Thank you Chula Vista Rotary for your 
donation to our Sundries for Seniors Drive.



CEO Perspective
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Ex O�cio
Joyce Frye, President, Love Uniting Volunteers

With winter comes much celebration and you will see in these pages many examples 
of how St. Paul’s makes the holiday season special for our residents.  St. Paul’s Board 
and employees came together to serve residents at our annual Board Tea, which 
we host at the Villa. We served our residents with a delicious �ve-course meal with 
champagne and after-dinner drinks.  But it’s not only the food and beverages that 
make this event special.  Stunning decorations, bone china, crystal and even 
Christmas caroling bring a magical experience to all of us, and reminds residents 
they are truly the center of our mission to care and serve.

Our reputation for quality care and resident service is one of the top reasons seniors 
choose to live at St. Paul’s, but it is our zest for celebration that keeps them with us year after 
year.  St. Paul’s PACE participants were served amazing Thanksgiving and Christmas meals, and, thanks to donations 
from the community, each received a personally wrapped holiday gift.  For many PACE seniors it is the only form of 
holiday celebration they experience! Love Uniting Volunteers (LUV) also provided special holiday events and gift bags 
for each community and the Senior Day program.

Plaza hosted a Jingle Mingle event where professionals from San Diego’s senior care community donated blankets for 
our PACE participants and celebrated the holidays with cocktails and appetizers complete with a photo booth.  Over 
one hundred blankets were donated thanks to the generosity of our community friends.

As I walk through the communities I see preparations for St. Patrick’s Day celebrations.  I want to take this 
opportunity to thank our dedicated Activities and Dietary sta� who work tirelessly to put these special occasions 
together.  I was once told the secret to a long and joyous life is to always have something to look forward to.  I can say 
with great pride that we at St. Paul’s create magical experiences for our residents to eagerly look forward to every day.

Thank you to all St. Paul’s sta� for your dedication to joyous celebration, and to the greater community members, 
many of whom sponsor these wonderful events. You all make the di�erence!

Blessings,

Cheryl Wilson

Cheryl Wilson, CEO.



Amanda Gois and 
Brad Perry from KUSI.

Sundries for SeniorsJingle Mingle Mixer

The Jingle Mingle Mixer and Blanket Drive took 
place at St. Paul’s Plaza on December 1, 2016. 
The event was an opportunity to bring di�erent 
organizations in the senior care community 
together to network and learn ways we can 
support each other. At the same time we all 
came together for a great cause: to raise 
blankets that would bene�t seniors in need. 
There were over 65 organizations that attended 
the event raising over 100 blankets. All the 
blankets went to bene�t the participants from 
the St. Paul’s PACE program. These e�orts were 
made possible in collaboration with Tu Alcance 

and the Chula Vista 
Chamber of Commerce.  

There were great 
appetizers, drinks, 
ra�e gifts and 
music. Everyone 
who attended had 
the opportunity to 

mingle, make new 
contacts and enjoy 

themselves as the 
      holidays were approaching. 
A nice way  to �nish the 2016 year and help keep 
a senior warm with those beautiful blankets.

St. Paul’s hosted their 8th annual Sundries for 
Seniors drive in November and December of 2016.  
The goal of the drive was to encourage San Dieg-
ians to donate basic needs and sundry items for our 
low income PACE participants.  Donations, such as 
warm socks, purses, scarves, fancy soaps and cozy 
pajamas, are gift-wrapped during a wrapping party 
at each PACE site prior to a big holiday event where 
seniors receive gifts and holiday cheer. During the 
year St. Paul’s Foundation receives �nancial 
donations speci�cally assigned to the PACE basic 
needs holiday fund.  These donations also go 
toward purchasing gifts for the seniors.  “Many of 
our seniors are alone during the holidays and don’t 
receive any gift, so at St. Paul’s we work hard on the 
Sundries for Seniors drive to get donations so all of 
our seniors receive a gift,” states Tasha Bahta, Day 
Center Manager for PACE Reasner.  We wish to 
thank everyone who donated to the program and 
if you would like to donate for Christmas 2017, the 
Foundation can receive your gift today.  Simply 
indicate that it is for the PACE holiday fund.

St. Paul’s sta� at the Jingle Mingle.

Brad Perry interviewing Curran Gaughan, 
St. Paul’s PACE Social Work Supervisor.

Cindy Wilson from Heritage 
Senior Care and Martha Ayala, 
Senior Enrollment Specialist 
for St. Paul’s PACE. 

Brad Perry poses with Wilma, 
St. Paul’s PACE participant.



St. Paul’s Senior Services
Current Events

HR team during the Employee
Appreciation event. 

St. Paul’s partnered with Meals on Wheels
to promote Hasbro’s new companion toy.

Cheryl Wilson awarding Danny Whit�eld 
with his Super Star Award.

Dorothy Hull, Plaza resident, was the �rst 
in line to take a picture with Santa.

Jingle Mingle 2017 at St. Plaul’s Plaza.           

Our lovely nurses at McColl smile for the camera.



Manor residents before their St. Paul's Light Opera Company holiday performance.

St. Paul’s PACE participants and sta� take a picture with KUSI’s Brad Perry.

Veterans Day ceremony at the CCC.

Katrina Soto, PACE Day Center Supervisor
 and Evaristo Mendez, PACE participant.

Eden Ho�man from our Child Care program.



Resident Referral Program

Benefits of living at the Manor
St. Paul’s Manor is enjoying a much needed “facelift”!  We recently 

re-opened the beautifully remodeled  Shuttuck Lounge. The LUV 
Lounge, with it’s stunning views, is now complete with new window 

�xtures and kitchen. But it’s not only the visual elements that are 
changing. We have also introduced a new open dining program so 
residents and guests can dine in our restaurant anytime between 
the hours of 7:30 AM and 6:30 PM.  Brunch, late lunch, early dinner – 
anything goes!  We have a full dining menu o�ering excellent 

choices, sure to please.  We are also updating several guest rooms 
and encourage Manor residents to consider the Manor for 

out-of-town guests.  The Manor is the hidden jewel of Bankers Hill; 
apartments start at $1,350/mo. and include a meal package, utilities and 

housekeeping. Many apartments come with stunning views of the Bay or 
Balboa Park.  If you know someone who may be interested in making the Manor their 
home, please refer them to Jean Nagle and Linda Spence at (619) 239-2097.  

St. Paul’s Manor is located at 2635 Second Avenue and is ideal for active seniors. 

Attention St. Paul’s Manor, Villa and Plaza Residents!

Many of you know St. Paul’s has a very generous referral program for 
our residents.  For those of you who don’t, it works like this: 
Recommend a St. Paul’s community to a friend or relative. If they 
move-in, you will receive a $1,000 rental credit.  That’s $1,000 in your 
pocket!  You could go on a short cruise, redecorate your bedroom, or 
enjoy an elaborate night on the town with several friends! 

We encourage residents and family members to consider previous 
neighbors or friends who may bene�t from senior living. Invite them over for a 
meal (on us!) and an introduction to our helpful sales teams: Jean Nagle and Linda Spence at 
St. Paul’s Manor; Teri Hancock at St. Paul’s Villa; and Genesis Martinez and Lizett Schulz at St. Paul’s Plaza.

St. Paul’s 
Senior Services

 IS ON 
SOCIAL MEDIA!

To learn more about
St. Paul’s Senior Services and

our PACE program make sure to
FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA! 

St. Paul’s Manor. 

Nedra Taylor, St. Paul’s Plaza resident.

HURRY!
Move in by 5/1

and receive
2 months FREE!
Call for details.



What is Respite Care?
The dictionary de�nes “respite” as a “short period of rest or relief.”  St. Paul’s 

o�ers respite stays at St. Paul’s Villa, in Bankers Hill, and St. Paul’s Plaza, in 
Eastlake, in the form of sumptuous, restful, guest holidays.  Guests can 

stay at either location in comfortable surroundings, with attentive sta� 
to provide care and comfort as needed. Meals are included and care is 
planned for each individual’s needs.  We’ve had guests stay with us 
while their home was being remodeled, or so a family could go 
skiing, and even while a caregiver had a bad cold.  We’ve even had 
seniors stay as a respite guest so they could get a taste of senior 

living before committing to full-time residence. At St. Paul’s, we often 
refer to them as short-term guest stays, but no matter what you 

choose to call your “respite,” know we at St. Paul’s o�er short-term 
accommodation, no matter the reason, all year round.  They include meals, 

care, activities and so much more, for adults who have care needs from         
 bathing and medication management to full memory support services.

St. Paul’s Child Care Program
It may appear odd that St. Paul’s Senior Services o�ers child care. After all, we 
aren’t St. Paul’s Senior and Child Services. But, actually, the child care 
program was born with seniors in mind. The child care program was 
developed in 1997 as a part of the Senior Day program in recognition 
of the many bene�ts of intergenerational experiences for both 
seniors and children.  St. Paul’s children (8 weeks to 5 years) bene�t 
from small class sizes with sta� ratios that are greater than State 
guidelines. With a focus on social and emotional development, 
children interact with seniors several times each day to enjoy �ag 
raising, meals and arts and craft projects.  Connie Rodriguez, Childcare 
Supervisor, states “The children learn respect and community 
awareness.  They run to the seniors when they see them and they look 
forward to their time together.” 

St. Paul’s Child Care Program was voted Best Pre-school by Uptown News. If you are       
interested in registering your child, please call (619) 239-6900.

LOVE St. Paul’s?
Share your positive experiences with 
St. Paul’s Senior Services on Google+!

How to write a review on Google+:

1. Open Google Maps and make sure you're signed in.
2. Search for St. Paul’s communities (ex: Plaza, Manor, etc.).
3. Click on “Write a review”.               
4. In the window that appears, click the stars to score and 
write a review.Thank you for 

your review!

Ruth Johnson, St Paul’s Plaza resident.

Andrew Benson from our 
St. Paul’s Child Care program.



St. Paul’s Partnership Creates Homes for PACE Seniors
St. Paul’s Program of All-Inclusive Care for 
the Elderly (PACE) is welcoming the opening 
of a third supportive housing community 
this summer. Wakeland will provide 59 
apartments exclusively for PACE participants 
who are chronically homeless and in need 
of permanent housing. 

Once construction is completed, the empty 
apartments need to be transformed into 
furnished homes. This is made possible only 
through the e�orts and generous support 
of friends like Leo Rocca, who was inspired 
to give after �rst volunteering at St. Paul’s Plaza. 

“I was drawn to the Wakeland campaign because it would provide housing for homeless seniors who otherwise 
would not be able to a�ord it,” says Leo. “I had been volunteering with St. Paul's Senior Services for two years and 
knew the organization to be well managed and good stewards of their resources.” 

Leo realized that St. Paul’s supportive housing partnership with developers was a new 
model which would marry housing and St. Paul's PACE wraparound services. “The 
combination of need and St. Paul's leadership convinced me to contribute.” 

“We are past the halfway point to our goal of $60,000,” said Todd Kaprielian, Executive 
Director of St. Paul’s Senior Services Foundation. 

You can help transform 59 apartments into a home by helping to furnish them. It will 
cost $500 to equip an apartment with housewares and another $500 for furniture not 
provided by the developer. Any remaining contributions will be added to our PACE 
Basic Needs Fund, a fund of last resort to help PACE participants meet their most basic 
needs.  Adopt an apartment today by contacting Liam Dunfey at 619-239-6900 or make 
your gift online at www.stpaulseniors.org/giving. You may also volunteer to stage 

“your” apartment—bring your friends and family! We can help you organize your own drive by providing �yers 
and suggestions on ways to coordinate and promote a successful donation drive for PACE participants.

By combining housing with the all-inclusive health care and social services of PACE, each senior will get the help 
they need to stay in a clean, safe home. Wakeland provides the housing, we provide the services – and together 
we champion the solution to San Diego homelessness - one senior at a time. 

St. Paul’s is in discussions with other potential supportive housing partners. Stay tuned for the exciting details!

Leo Rocca



St. Paul's Senior Services and Love Uniting Volunteers (LUV) 
are pleased to announce that the 2017 LUV Gala will take 
place on Saturday, August 19 at the Loews Coronado Bay 
Resort. The evening’s theme will be “The LUV Boat”, promising 
something for everyone! 
 
Leading the planning team this year are LUV Gala Chairs, Chip 
and Kathy Olson. They invite San Diegans to come in “elegant 
cruise casual” attire and enjoy a lively evening of dinner and 
dancing by the bay. Each LUV Gala o�ers 
spectacular energy, from the bidding battles of the live 
auction, to the carefree moves on the dance �oor.
 
Chip and Kathy have lived in San Diego County for over 30 
years and have raised four children here.  As fourth-generation 
commercial contractors, they have seen and been a part of the 
rise and change of the city’s beautiful skyline. 
 
Chip and Kathy �rst became involved with St. Paul’s in 2014, when Olson Construction Company served as the 
construction manager for St. Paul’s Plaza. Working closely with St. Paul’s management team, “we came to know 
and appreciate the benevolence – the goodwill, kindness, compassion, and dedication - of the St. Paul’s team,” 
say Chip and Kathy.   
 
Since then, the Olsons say they have enjoyed attending the LUV Gala for the past several years. “We look forward 
to chairing the planning committee this year because we’ve seen the positive impact St. Paul’s has on the com-
munities they serve,” said Chip. Kathy is quick to express her agreement: “St. Paul’s is a special place, and we hope 
this year’s LUV Gala will re�ect the passion we share.”
 
All proceeds from the evening bene�t program enhancements for the John A. McColl Health Center, St. Paul’s 
5-star and award-winning skilled nursing center in Bankers Hill.
 
If you'd like more information on sponsorship opportunities, or an invitation to the LUV Gala, or to get involved 
with the LUV Gala planning committee, please contact Kathryn Courter at (619) 239-6900 or 
kcourter@stpaulseniors.org.

St. Paul’s 2017 LUV Gala: The LUV Boat

Event Outline

Kathy and Chip Olson.

St. Paul’s 2017 LUV Gala: The LUV Boat

Date:  Saturday, August 19, 2107
Time:     6:00pm to 7:30pm – Reception and Silent Auction
  7:30pm to 9:00pm - Dinner Program and Live Auction
  9:00pm – Dancing and Fun
Location: Loews Coronado Bay Resort
  4000 Loews Coronado Bay Rd.
  Coronado, CA 92118

Cost:  $225 per ticket 
Register: (619) 239-6900 or kcourter@stpaulseniors.org.
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Lindsey Yourman
Frank & Suzanne Leinhaupel
Carolyn Spinner
Richard & Cynthia May
Sarah Walter
Anne Walter

William & Karen Timberlake
Eileen Ayars
Nancy Bryant
Delna Jones
Virginia Gloor
Rick & Cheryl Wilson
Mark & Jean Trotter
Kathryn Courter
Susan Davis
Daniel & Kathy Govea
Daniel & Mary Little
Charles Hudgins
Philip Klann 
Allisyn Thomas
Richard Mahler
Richard Martin
Dennis & Nancy Maynard
Douglas & Sandra Pay
Martin & Cynthia O�enhauer
Shawna Lovdahl
Stewart Gaddy
Todd Kaprielian & Carol Morris
Marie Robinson
Debra Shultz
Terry & Carol Tennebaum
Michael & Susan Harris
John Dratz, Jr.
Walt & Barb Wolterstor�
Terry & Annie Love
Leslie & Anna Wynston
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St. Paul’s Senior Services   
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Community Connection
November 2016 - February 2017

Marketing team at the Pictures with Santa event.


